
Dear Senator Schumer,  

As New York faith leaders representing a broad array of religious beliefs and faith traditions, we are 
proud supporters of the Pregnant Workers Fairness Act (PWFA) (H.R 1065/S.1486). We write to you 
today with a collective voice urging the Senate to pass the PWFA without delay.  

Supporting pregnant and postpartum workers is a matter of religious, moral, and ethical concern. Our 
faith traditions affirm the dignity of pregnant individuals and the moral imperative of affording them the 
right to changes at work to preserve their health. We also affirm the dignity of work and the obligation to 
treat workers justly. It is immoral for an employer to force a worker to choose between a healthy 
pregnancy and earning a living.  

This issue is of urgent importance. Pregnant and postpartum workers, especially women of color and low-
income workers, continue to be denied reasonable accommodations—such as light duty, temporary 
transfers, schedule changes— needed to protect their health and the economic needs of their families. As 
the pandemic rages on, workplace accommodations can help pregnant workers—especially those in 
frontline jobs—avoid contracting this stubborn and dangerous virus.       

Accommodations are especially important for women in physically demanding jobs. In lieu of reasonable 
accommodations at the workplace, many pregnant workers are forced to take unpaid leaves of absence, 
forcing them into financial dire straits. Others are forced to remain working to feed their families and face 
serious health consequences, including preterm birth and low-birth weight.   

This legislation has strong bipartisan support as is proven by its passage through the House of 
Representatives and the Senate Health, Education, Labor and Pensions Committee. The Senate cannot 
miss this opportunity to show its full-throated support for pregnant and postpartum workers. Failing to 
bring the PWFA to a vote would be a moral failing. The Senate must protect pregnant workers and pass 
the Pregnant Workers Fairness Act now.  
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